
PANDEMIC EBT
BENEFITS 

COMING SOON
Get help buying food while schools are closed

Ontario-Montclair School District

Food & Nutrition Services

 

Important Announcement for Parents

While schools are closed due to COVID-19,  families may receive food benefits for
eligible children. These food benefits are called Pandemic Electronic Benefit
Transfer (EBT), or P-EBT. P-EBT is meant to help families buy meals for their
children while schools are closed.

In order for your students to receive their benefits without delay, it is important that
your school has your current  mailing address. Please call your school as soon as
possible if your mailing address has changed .  If you have students enrolled in
other school districts you will need to do the same for each district.
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